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Kim, Charles J

From: NHS.Undergraduate.Research.Conference [Organization] <nhsurc@georgetown.edu>
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2016 17:16
To: Chouikha, Mohamed
Subject: Invitation to Georgetown Undergraduate Research Conference 2016
Attachments: 2016 URC Poster Template.pptx; 2016 Abstract Submission Guide.doc; 2016 URC 

Guidelines.doc

Dear Howard Electrical & Computer Engineering Department, 
  
The Georgetown Undergraduate Research Conference (URC) Student Planning Committee would like to invite students from area 
Universities to present their Health and Science related posters. The URC is a combination of student investigations, faculty research, and 
keynote speakers, whose main goal is to highlight the health- and science-related research efforts of undergraduate students. This year will 
mark our 14th Annual URC and it will be held from April 14 to 15, 2016.  
  
We would greatly appreciate if you all could forward this email to other faculty and students in your respective departments.  
 
The Conference agenda thus far is as follows: 
1) Thursday 4/14/16 (full day):  
        Morning/Afternoon: Student Poster Presentations.  
        Noon: Keynote Address by Robert Redfield Jr. M.D. 
2) Friday 4/15/16 (half day):  
        Breakfast and Student Oral Presentations and Awards Ceremony. 
 
The application to this year’s conference can be found at:  
https://docs.google.com/a/georgetown.edu/forms/d/1r5-_SNyTBeQ2Jnnp6wJL4ViZTr-phWRpjZWMG0qyfxA/viewform 
 
IMPORTANT DEADLINES 
Abstract and Application submission deadline: March 18 @ 11:59pm 
Poster submission deadline: April 1 @ 11:59pm 
  
All posters will be printed by Georgetown’s School of Nursing and Health Studies. There is no application fee and cost to print posters. 
  
Thank you and if you have any questions/comments/concerns, please email nhsurc@georgetown.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jiwon Noh 
Georgetown Undergraduate Research Conference Planning Committee 
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